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27th May, 2020 

To  

BSE Limited 

Compliance Department  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400001 

 

Sub: Disclosure of Material Impact of COVID-19 on the business. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
Apropos to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 and SEBI circular No SEBI/HO/CFD/CMD1/CIR/P/2020/84 dated May 20, 

2020 regarding advisory on disclosure of material impact of Coronavirus Disease (COVID–19) 

pandemic, we hereby submit that The Baroda Rayon Corporation Limited (herein after referred as 

'the Company') is engaged primarily in textile industry. 

 

However the entire operational activities of the company are standstill since August 2008, due to 

labour & other regulatory issues. Till date there are no plants or units in operation. 

 

As a result there is no question of turnover or profitability or impact of COVID-19 on operation 

of units of the company.  The Company has not yet quantified any separate impact of COVID-19 

at this stage.  

 

The internal financial control over financial reporting, disclosure controls and risk assessment and 

minimization procedures are maintained, continued and followed and there is no change in the 

same. 
 
We reiterate that the expected financial impact of COVID-19 is not ascertainable at this stage and 

the Company will inform the Stock Exchange about further development at appropriate time. 

 

The Company’s personnel at the Corporate Office have been working from home, with usage of 

appropriate online technology platforms for coordination. 

 

Kindly take the same on your records. 

 

Thanking You. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
For The Baroda Rayon Corporation Limited 

 

Sd/- 

 

Kunjal Desai 

Company Secretary 

 

Encl: As above 

 

Note – Apropos to restrictions in free movement of people imposed by government due to 

COVID-19, we are submitting this information without signature and original letterhead.  
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